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July 23, 2018 
 

NOTICE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 
 

The United States Bankruptcy Court’s Local Rules Committee invites the public to review and 
provide comment on the proposed changes to the Bankruptcy Court’s Local Chapter 13 Plan 
form.  
 
You may obtain a copy of the proposed changes at the following URL: 
http://idd.uscourts.gov/bankruptcy/forms_fees_rules/Forms.cfm. There will also be a paper copy 
provided for reference at the United States Courthouses in Boise, Coeur d’Alene, and Pocatello. 
If you are unable to access the website, or not able to travel to a courthouse location, please call 
Kirsten Wilkinson, Chief Deputy of Operations at (208)334-9464. 
 
All public comments are due by Friday, August 10th at 5:00 p.m. (MST). Please send your 
comments by email to local_rulesBK@id.uscourts.gov, or by mail at the following address: 
 
United States Bankruptcy Court, District of Idaho 
Attn: Kirsten Wilkinson, Chief Deputy of Operations 
550 West Fort Street #400 
Boise, ID 83724 
(208) 334-9464 
 
Thank you. 

http://idd.uscourts.gov/bankruptcy/forms_fees_rules/Forms.cfm

